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Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of the world’s biggest coffee morning to help raise funds for Macmillan Cancer Support, we 

would like to invite you to a coffee morning to be held in the school hall.  

This will take place on Friday 29th September 9.15-10.30 am and you are very welcome to drop in for 

a coffee and chat during these times.  

To attend the coffee morning, we would appreciate a £2 cash donation (bring on the day) and this 

will include your drink and a cake.  

We think this is a wonderful opportunity for parents to come together, as well as raising awareness 

for a charity very close to our hearts.  

The children will have an opportunity at the end of the day to purchase any remaining cakes, so if 

you would like to send in a £1 donation, please ensure it is in a clearly marked envelope with their 

name.  

For our coffee morning to be successful and to raise as much money as we can for the charity, we 

would appreciate your support by buying or baking cakes to send into school with your child. Please 

bring all cakes in on Thursday 28th or on the Friday morning.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

R Snee (Mrs) 

Principal 

 

 


